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SBPPAA March Meeting Minutes
February 22, 2021

1. Meeting called to order by Sonja Mangrum, president @ 7:03 PM.
2. December 2020 minutes reviewed and approved.

3. Treasurer's Report - Lori Denny
a. Standard report for January
* not much spending the last month
* Did get some additional refunds from fundraisers
b. Reviewed and approved

4. Director's Report - Mr. Mewhorter
a. Not able to mid-winter virtual concert as will be moving to new music. However will be having a late winter concert.
b. Late Winter Concert, March 11 — will be in person
* Will rotate audience out each band
c. Winterguard and Percussion are ongoing

5. Student Fundraising - Victoria Tourville
a. Blue and Gold pick up will be next week. Date TBA Door 15 4:00 — 6:00
b.  Crockstar Dinner Club starting Today.
* Money and orders are due March 11th,
* Online orders start on Wednesday
c. STAY UP TO DATE ON BAND FEES TO AVOID PENALTIES AT GRADUAION (See Charms account for Details)

6. Band Fundraising (Melissa Dowling-Hartwig)

a. There will be a Bingo Night in tandem with the Winter Concert March 11. Watch app for details and Volunteer signups
* If you have a business you can contact bandfundraising@sabercatband.com for donations
* Business sponsorships email bandfundraising@sabercatband.com for letter and donations levels

b.  Looking at possible gear sales going into summer camp

c. Cooperate sponsorship email Bandfundraising@sabercatband.com for letter and donation levels

d. Salsa website still open for band fundraising (will be another student fundraiser for this Marchish)
* If you liked it you can order more. Will not be available for student fundraising but will go for band fundraising
* Will occur ongoing
* https://josemadridsalsafundraising.com

e.  Amazon Smiles (choose Southmoore Band)

7. Upcoming events
a. Winterguard and percussion events — Will post parent needs in Band app
b.  Winter Concert March 11

8. Financial Statements



Statements will go out Spring Break

Blue and Gold profits will be posted later this week

Sr. Parents be looking at these so you don’t have an unexpected hold on your student’s diploma.
See Charms, or email Mr. Mewhorter, Sonja or Lori with questions (president@sabercatband.com or
Treasurer@sabercatband.com)
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9.  Other business
a. Officer elections in March.
* Contact President@sabercatband.com or any existing officer or coordinator for questions or to volunteer
b.  Next meeting scheduled 3/22/21 7:0PM. TBA Virtual or in person.

10. Motion to Adjourn approved 7:22 pm

Respectfully submitted by WEBSITES:
Amber L. Harper, SBPPAA Secretary www.sabercatband.com
www.southmooreband.com




